
 

THURSDAY, 12th NOVEMBER 

 

Hello St Chad’s families,  

 

School photos will be taking place on Thursday, 12th November. 

 

To support with COVID-19 risk assessments, children will only be having their 

individual photograph taken. Regrettably, class photos and sibling photos will not be 

able to take place. 

 

Kind regards, 

Love Ms. Leach x  
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